
432 MAIN STREET, WINNIPEG, MANITOBA

OICE OF MANITOBA
5000 WATTS

1080 Kc.
LLOYD E. MOFFAT
GENERAL MANAGER

PHONE 931 531

Sat. afternoon. May 27, 1950

Dear Kermit,

Received your letter of the 22 of this month, stating

that you had picked up our station call and parts of programs on

Sat. May 0 as well as the Monday show, Nay 22,which incidentally

is my nite to howl. I am answering the letter because my people

were residents of the fine city of Pittsburgh for around two years

having left there last summer to take up residence in Pt. Lavaca

Tex.

Am only too happy to be able to confirm your reception

of C.K.v., and the tunes and times which you stated verify the fact

only too well. As you may well know Maurice Chevalier is not often

used as a medium of entertainment any more and when I read your

letter I could not help but recognize that it was my show which you

caught. You may note however that on Sat, you had a different voice,

due to the fact that our all nite man these days is a chap,by the

name of Bill Moyer...formErly of Chicago. It may also interest you

to know that we are only on all nite duty so long as the present

flood conditions here exist. Usually our station is only air -borne

'til one o'clock Central Dailite saving time.
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It may also be of interest to you that we are soon going to change

our frequency to 580 kilocycles rather than the I080 to ,which we

are now assigned. I cannot set the date now as I am not too sure

of it myself, however if you would like I could drop you a line

in the not too distant future and give all the info on the change.

Also may I extend my sympathies to you upon catching my show,

I have been in the radio business for all of three weeks now and it

still seems a bit awe inspiring and nerve wracking especially when

a person is jacking his own show. I have an afternoon program dir-

ected at teen agers so that if the music you heard coming over on

Monday morning was a bit on the Jazzy side... then my apologies.

Thank very much for your letter, and rest asured that I

will be only to happy to advise asto when our change takes place.

I suppose you will also take note of the fact that with a type-

writer I am none too smooth either.

Sincerely yours

co,L0A-A.

Ronald Rohmer
C.K.Y. Winnipeg, -Jan. Canada.


